
 

Friday April 22nd 2022 

Dear Parents 

What a lovely start to the summer term 

with some beautiful sunshine each 

morning. 

I do hope you all enjoyed a lovely Easter 

break. Students returned on Wednesday 

with  great enthusiasm for a busy term 

ahead.  

There had clearly been some hard work 

over the break too with Water Cycle 

projects, Shoe Box Habitats and Magical 

Garden models to name but a few. 

Our Clubs return next week with spaces 

still available in most clubs so please do 

let the school office know if you would 

like to sign your child/ren up for a club. 

Have a lovely weekend  

Ms Barry   

Head teacher 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

God of mercy, you wash away 

our sins in water, you give us a 

new birth in the Spirit, and         

redeem us in the blood of Christ.  

As we celebrate Christ's            

resurrection, increase our   

awareness of these blessings, 

and renew your gift of life within 

us.  

We ask this through our Lord        

Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives 

and reigns with you and the Holy 

Spirit, one God, for ever and       

ever.  

Amen.  



Nursery 

This week nursery have been exploring the topic 'Mini-beasts'.  Activities included: 

 Watching a short clip about Mini-beasts and their habitats.  

 Children used a variety of different mark-making tools to draw their favourite             

Mini-beast and discussed why it is their favourite.   

 Using a number line for support, children completed a counting Mini-beast activity. 

For differentiation  some children participated in exploring the meaning of adding 

more.  

 To reinforce turn-taking we also played the board game ‘Mini-beast’ snakes and       

ladders. 

Reception 

Reception Class enjoyed an exciting morning of dressing up and storytelling to 

launch our new topic of Fairy Tales!   



Year 4  

Year 4 have fully immersed into 

the wizarding world of Hogwarts. 

They analysed a detailed              

description of Albus Dumbledore 

to create their very own Wizards!  

Year 6 

Inspired by ‘the Last Supper’ Year 

6 painted their own self portraits 

in Art. 

Year 2 

Year 2 were very creative over 

Easter making these brilliant 

‘Shoe Box Habitats’. 

 

 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 made some amazing          

pictures and models of the Water   

Cycle for their Easter homework 

project. 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 1 

The children in Year 1 have been        

learning about Ramadan and EID 

this week. They carefully                 

designed some beautiful                    

Prayer Mats to celebrate this   

festival.  

Year 3 

 

Year 3 made these amazing            

dioramas of the Ascension for RE 

this week. 

 


